
Dr Abdul Razakjr Omar has stepped down as a member of the 55th SMA Council in 

July this year. The SMA Council would like to thank Dr Razakjr for all his contributions 

throughout the years.

Article X Paragraph 4 of the SMA Constitution states: “The Council shall have 

power to appoint a member to fill any vacancy in the Council until the next Annual 

General Meeting.” The 55th SMA Council has therefore appointed Dr Ng Chee 

Kwan to fill the vacancy, at its meeting last month. Dr Ng is a consultant urologist 

and Director of CK Ng Urology & Minimally Invasive Surgery. He is also a visiting 

consultant urologist at Tan Tock Seng Hospital. We warmly welcome Dr Ng to the 

55th SMA Council.  
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